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COURSE & PROGRAM PROPOSAL FORM 
Elimination and/or Reduction 
Approved Governing Council Executive Committee: 10/16/09
Purpose: This document serves as the mechanism for proposing reduction/elimination of courses/programs in response to the Fall 2009 budget crisis.  This document can also be used to comment and provide additional information on courses/programs that have been identified as “the recommended program and/or course reductions” by administration.  Submission of this document will initiate the emergency review process to be used in Fall 2009 in place of the Program Improvement Viability (PIV) process.  The information/data provided in this form is necessary to maintain uniformity and transparency in the review.

Complete 
either:

 
Part A (to submit comments on existing recommendations) 


or 


Part B (to make a new recommendation).

Please use a separate form for each proposal.  Submit by email no later than 4:00pm on October 30, 2009 to csmacademicsenate@smccd.edu and csmcoi@smccd.edu. 

Subject line: Budget Elimination/Reduction

Part A.


If you are submitting comments or providing additional information on a course/program identified as “the recommended program and/or course reductions” by administration, provide the following information:

1.
Describe any errors in the rationale presented by administration.

Music 665 (Peninsula Symphony) is functioning well, and providing revenue and extensive student participation for the college and community, and should not be altered.

2.
Provide any additional supporting information. 

The Peninsula Symphony has become a class at CSM in the last 4 years, and I have been added to the Music Faculty in addition to my title of Music Director of the Symphony. All of our members (and some regular CSM students who participate) become CSM students. The Symphony performs all over the Peninsula (including concerts at CSM), with world-class soloists, with an audience of 10,000 or more annually. This collaboration between CSM and the Peninsula Symphony brings professional quality music to the CSM campus, provides at least one free concert each year to CSM (in the CSM Theater), and serves the entire CSM community with outstanding concerts, extensive educational and community outreach, and opportunities to perform at a professional level for many Peninsula residents. We have just begun to explore the great promise of this collaboration, so it's particularly unfortunate to end this highly successful program now.

Mitchell Sardou Klein

Submitted by (individual or group): 

Mitchell Sardou Klein
Faculty











Date – October 20, 2010

In consultation with (e.g., Dean for FTE/FTES/LOAD/Savings):

Kevin Henson

Dean











Date
Key documents online at the PRIE site at http://collegeofsanmateo.edu/prie
They include: 
Mission, Values, Diversity, Vision Statement
Educational Master Plan, 2008
Institutional Priorities, 2008-2011
Program Reviews for Instruction, Student Services, and Labs and Centers
